
 
 

 
  
NEW JERSEY MENINGOCOCCAL VACCINE INFORMATION 

 
New Jersey law requires that Strayer University provide information to all incoming students on 
meningococcal disease and the availability of the meningococcal vaccine.  For more information 
about meningococcal disease, please see the brochure from the New Jersey Department of 
Health, located on the Strayer University website at: 
 

http://www.strayer.edu//admissions/requirements/new-jersey-vaccination-requirements 
  

If you are unable to access this brochure, please contact the admissions office to obtain a printed 
copy. 
 
Because Strayer University does not offer student housing, there is no requirement that any 
Strayer University student receive the meningococcal vaccine prior to enrollment.   
 
Once you have reviewed the information about meningococcal disease, please complete the form 
below and return it to the admissions office.  All students must complete this form within 60 
days of enrollment. 
 
 

 
 
 

RESPONSE TO MENINGOCOCCAL VACCCINE INFORMATION 
 
 
 

                   
Student Name      Student ID Number  Date of Birth 
 
I have received a copy of the informational brochure from the New Jersey Department of Health 
regarding meningococcal disease and the availability of the meningococcal vaccine.   
 
After reviewing the information, I made the following decision with regard to the meningococcal vaccine: 
 

 I have previously received the meningococcal vaccine. 
 After receiving this information, I was vaccinated for meningococcal disease. 
 I have not been vaccinated for meningococcal disease. 

 
I understand that my response above does not impact my enrollment at Strayer University.  My response 
is required for the statistical reporting obligations of the New Jersey Department of Health. 
 
 
 
 
             
Student Signature      Date 
 

http://www.strayer.edu/admissions/requirements/new-jersey-vaccination-requirements

